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Felippo Scandizzo

From: caineandcaine@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 3:55 PM
To: Felippo Scandizzo; Richelle Hodza; Peter Gelderman; MARTIN CAINE; MARTIN CAINE
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 107 Georgetown Road Application

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not trust. 

 
6/27/2024 
 
Felippo Scandizzo 
Administrative Assistant 
Weston Land Use 
Weston, CT 
 
Good Afternoon. 
 
Thank you for returning my call. 
 
As you may know, the Public Hearing in connection with the above-referenced Application 
was continued in order for the Applicant to create/produce a modified plan demonstrating that 
an expanded septic system would accommodate five (5) bedrooms as opposed to four (4) 
bedrooms which was listed in the original Application for this proposed Affordable Housing 
Plan. 
 
My client contacted me last evening and indicated that he wishes to go forward at the PZC 
Public Hearing scheduled for next Monday evening (July 1, 2024) requesting four (4) 
bedrooms (the result being one bedroom in each unit) be approved for the Application.   
 
I thought that you should be made aware of these circumstances in advance of the Public 
Hearing. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Lennie Caine 
203-560-2500 

 You don't often get email from caineandcaine@aol.com. Learn why this is important  


